
Knox County Utility Commission
P.O. Box 1630 

Barbourville, KY 40906 
606-546-5300 

knoxcoutility@aol .com

February 27, 2024

Ms. Linda Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2023-00430
Knox County Utility Commission
Barbourville Connection - KY 225

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed for filing in the above referenced case is the Knox County Utility Commission’s 
application for an adjustment to its water rates. This ARF Application is being filed 
pursuant to 807 KAR 5:076 and uses calendar year 2022 as the test year with 
appropriate adjustments to normalize revenues and expenses.

The Attorney General’s Office of Rate Intervention has also been provided with a copy 
of this application by electronic mail.

If you should have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ken 
Taylor, P.E. with Kenvirons at ktavlor@,kenvirons.com.

Sincerely,

Michelle Stewart
Office Manager

Copy: Attorney General’s Office of Rate Intervention 
Ken Taylor, PE

Hard of Hearing, Speech Impaired, or Deaf Users, Call 800-648-6056 
KCUC is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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